
                                                 

 

Newsletter                                         Friday, 23 November 2018 

Message from Mrs Huxham  

I hope you have all had an enjoyable week.  The children have been working very hard this week. 

 

I am very proud of Discoverers class who went to Forget Me Nots Club in Steeple Ashton to sing to all the attendees.  

They sang beautifully and were extremely well behaved, well done discoverers. 

 

Now for some exciting news, we have a theatre company coming on the 17th December to perform Robin Hood!!! 

We would like to ask for a donation of £3 per chid donation to go towards the cost.  Mrs Brown will send you a form 

on ParentMail. 

 

Friday 14th December is going to be Christmas jumper day and on Tuesday 18th December we are having our school 

Christmas lunch so the children may wear their own clothes. 

 

 

As you know Active Trowbridge run our wraparound care.  During the after 

school club the children were asked to design a Christmas card.  All of the 

schools in Wiltshire that Active Trowbridge go to entered the competition.  

We were delighted to receive the phone call to tell us the Beth Williams 

has won.  Her Christmas card will be printed and all proceeds made will be 

donated to the mayors charities.  There will also be a piece in the Wiltshire 

Times, we are very proud of you Beth. 

 

 

Have a great weekend! 

 

Kind Regards 

Debby Huxham 
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 Sunday 2nd December Christingle Service 

 Friday 7th December FOWAS Christmas Party 

 Wednesday 12th December Christmas Nativity 2.30pm 

 Thursday 13th December Christmas Nativity 

 Friday 14th December – Christmas Jumper Day 

 Tuesday 18th December Christmas Lunch/Non-school uniform day 

 Thursday 20th December Christmas church service 

 Friday 21st December End of term 
 

The certificates and awards given in this week’s Celebration Assembly were as follows: 

Class Certificates – w/e 23/11/2018 Toby Montacute, Nicola Plant, Isabelle Foo, Eleanor Squires 

 

Good Work Certificates – w/e 23/11/2018 Skye Vickery, Jacob Squires, Isabel Heywood, Sophie Hinds 

 

Please see photos on the school website. 

 

Key Dates:  


